
Note to Parents 

 
Dear Parents, 

There has been a recent update to the Safe Program volunteer requirements. Volunteers NO 

LONGER need to be vaccinated to volunteer or assist in the classroom but we strongly suggest 

that if you are not feeling well to not volunteer until you’re feeling better. The Safe Program is 

seeking volunteers for our class room to help us meet our volunteer hour requirements. If you 

have any special skills or hobbies that you would like to share or teach the kids, feel free to let us 

know.  If anyone is interested, please contact us via phone 1(530) 964-2133 Ext 112 or Email 

Miss Lisa (lpalmer@sisnet.ssku.k12.ca.us) or Miss Krystal (kdelbono@sisnet.ssku.k12.ca.us) to 

sign up for one of the five available days. Thank you and look forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely,  

Lisa Palmer and Krystal DelBono 

 

 

 

 


